
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Endsleigh Holy Child 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Inglemire Lane 

Hull, HU6 7TE 

Phone: 01482 853203 

Email: admin@ehchull.org 

24th September 2021 

It has been fantastic to celebrate our stars of the week and the 
children who achieved the core value awards. Well done to them and 
all the children who have been working super hard again.  

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday. 

happy weekend 

wT 
14th  

Website -www.ehchull.org 

Twitter - @EndsleighHoly 

Facebook 

Dates for your diary 

Below are some of the events which are 

taking place this term. 

September 29th - School photographs 

October 1st - Harvest Festival 

October 11th and 12th - Parents’ meetings 

October 22nd - Break up for half term 

November 1st - Back to school 

December 8th - Christmas Discos 

December 8th - KS1 Nativity 

December 9th - EYFS Nativity 

 

 

Regular readers 

We are delighted to be continuing with our 

‘Regular Readers’ initiative again this year! 

Your child should be reading regularly at home 

and we ask that you encourage and support 

this. We aim for five reads each week to be a 

‘Regular Reader’. 
 

Pupils will need 12 stickers from the Autumn 

Term to earn an invitation to the treat. 
 

5 reads in a week = 1 sticker 

 

12 stickers in the Autumn Term = an invitation 

to the Regular Readers Treat 
 

Reads should be recorded clearly and signed 

in the child’s reading record. 
 

Don’t forget, children can earn a sticker for half 

term week too. 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND SUPPORT 
Please see the link below which details all of 

the SEND support services available in Hull. 
 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

 

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mr Fox 

(SENDCo) 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should be 

passed on to Mrs Bentley (Safeguarding Lead) or 

Mr Guthrie (Deputy Safeguarding Lead)  

Thank you 

 

harvest festival 
We would be really grateful for your support with 
our collection for the Food Bank . For the 1st of 
October, please could you send in the following 
goods:- 
 
Tinned fruit 
Long Life milk 
Tinned tuna 
Tinned meat 
Rice pudding 
Pasta 
Tinned vegetables 
 

The school will be taking part in key Stage 
assemblies which will be streamed to parents. 

 
Thanking you in advance 

 

Pupil leadership at Endsleigh holy child 
 

Meet our RE Ambassadors … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                  … and our International Pupil Councillors 

See below for information for a programme to promote family well being. 

 

School photographs 
Individual and family group photographs will 

take place in school on WEDNESDAY 30TH 

SEPTEMBER. 

This will be for children already at Endsleigh 

Holy Child. 

 

https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018
https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018


  

 

  



  

 

 


